
CHRISTMAS TOY DRIVE 

 

 “The flow of Blessings in our life is directly related to OUR passing Blessings along to 
someone else.”    -Thomas Kinkaid 																																																																																										

In	continuing	with	the	spirit	of	giving	and	as	we	get	ready	to	celebrate	the	birth	of	our	Savior,	the	

8TH	GRADE	CLASS	will	be	having	a	Christmas	Toy	Drive	and	ask	for	your	donations	of	unwrapped	

toys	that	will	help	make	a	child’s	Christmas	a	very	special	one.	

Here	are	some	suggested	toys:	

 Puzzles	

 Coloring	Books	&	Crayons	

 Stuffed	Animals	

 Board	Games	

 Cars/Dolls	

 Balls	

You	may	bring	 in	your	 toy	donations	 to	 the	 Immaculate	Conception	school	office	or	 the	8th	grade	

classroom	starting	this	week	and	the	deadline	will	be	December	17,	2014	as	the	last	day	to	collect	

the	 donations.	 Once	 again,	we	would	 like	 extend	 our	 heartfelt	 gratitude	 for	 your	 generosity	 and	

support	this	holiday	season.	

Thank	you	and	God	Bless,	

Mr.	Loaiza	and	the	CLASS	of	2015	

	

SLE: A Faith-Filled Catholic that demonstrates a spirit of service in church, family, school and community 

and a Responsible Citizen that shows compassion for self and other through community service. 


